
Sent: 3/06/2025 7:45:14 PM
Subject: Mac Donald’s Balgowlah

To the council
The revised plans for traffic at Kenneth Rd and Roseberry St and Hayes round about is not
viable. The traffic is hell on weekends and most time. The queues to get in and out for Aldi ,
Woolworths is heavy. We sat at seven miles on Monday and the traffic was very heavy. Trucks
to get into supermarkets and just normal traffic is very heavy. We walk mostly to the shops
and with this extra traffic it will dangerous for us crossing roads.
We don’t need Mac Donald's at all.
Please really think about this.
We are a community and want to stay that way.
Thank you
Patrick quinn


